
Correcting the court
A Vigil to overtune Smith vs Doe

You are invited to join an important event near the steps of the U.S. Supreme Court on Friday,

March 15th, for a vigil commemorating the anniversary of the Court’s decision, Smith vs Doe,

which has caused great harm to registrants and their families. The vigil will take place near the

steps of the U.S. Supreme Court starting at 10 a.m. Speakers at the vigil to include:

● Janice Bellucci, civil rights attorney

● David Garlock

● Christopher Sparks

Itinerary:
Fly to D. C. on March 14th.
Dinner in D.C. on March 14th at 7 p.m.

VIGIL: March 15th starting at 10 a.m. near the steps of the U.S. Supreme Court. Please wear
dark clothes to represent a funeral.

Travel to the vigil can be made by Metro, Blue Line, Capitol South Station.

The hotel where many of us will be staying is the Holiday Inn National Airport/Crystal City
located at

2650 Richmond Hwy
Arlington Virginia

We plan to live stream this event through Zoom and hope to have the event promoted by
several organizations as well as registrants, registrants’ families and those who support them.

SHOW UP - STAND UP - SPEAK UP on March 15th!


